Dear HCTAYC,

It is my honor to share with you that Humboldt County Transition-Age Youth Collaboration [Humboldt DHHS] has been approved for the following grant from Humboldt Area Foundation and Wild Rivers Community Foundation. 

Grant Program: Together, We Thrive 2025
Project: HCTAYC Youth Advocacy Board
Grant Amount: $10,000.00
Grant Period: One year from 06/05/2025

Please review the grant period above and be in touch at any point during that time if this is not feasible and you would like to request an extension. The Foundation is happy to extend the grant period if your organization needs more time to do the work we are supporting.  
  
You will receive a check in the mail for the total amount of your grant. Grant terms and conditions are attached to this email. If they are acceptable to you, please sign and deposit the grant check.  
  
Please complete and submit your grant report (located in the 'Follow-ups' tab of your applicant dashboard) by the end of your grant period. Your grant number can be found at the top of all Follow-Up Forms. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions during your grant period, if you’d like to connect about your work, or if there are additional ways our staff can support you.  

Though not required, we encourage you to publicize this funding on social media, reports, newsletters, and elsewhere. You can tag the Foundation at @HumboldtAreaFoundation on Facebook, Instagram, and LinkedIn. When doing so, please mention the Together, We Thrive 2025 of the Humboldt Area Foundation + Wild Rivers Community Foundation.

We are grateful for the opportunity to support your work. Thank you for all you do to strengthen our communities.

Sincerely,

Meredith Knowles
Director of Grantmaking 
Humboldt Area Foundation + Wild Rivers Community Foundation
grants@hafoundation.org
707.442.2993
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